cs
COMMUNICATION

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Council = July 15, 2020
To: Bellisario, Adelina SP CW Report No. 33, Item 1
Subject: FW: [External] Fw: Board of Trade Development.

Date: July-08-20 9:47:32 AM

From: CHONA HILARIO | -

Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2020 8:00 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Fw: Board of Trade Development.

Hello

My name is Chona Hilario and I reside at ||| N

Woodbridge Ontario

| would like to advise that | oppose the Board of Trade
Development.

This massive infill development is not in the best interest of
an already established community, within Vaughan, how
devastating it would be to remove this gem of green space
and the negative impact it would have to the environment,
its wildlife, the wellness of the community, of the
neighbourhood, for years to come. This...all in the name of
business, greed, corruption...to hell with the residents who
pay hard earned tax money, to hell with the well-being of
communities and neighbourhoods of Vaughan. Today, it is
the BOTGC, tomorrow it could be another area of the city...
and so it goes

Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone



